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At Academic Forum (May 2017), we honoured the recent graduates of the Faculty Development Program.

Unfortunately, not everyone was able to join us. The full list of faculty who have recently completed the Faculty Development Program (PDF) is available.

The Faculty Development Program is designed to help faculty develop and/or demonstrate teaching-related practices in a flexible and practical way. It

consists of three courses:

Foundations of Teaching & Learning

Technology-Enhanced Learning

Inclusive Teaching & Scholarly Practice

For more information, visit The Teaching & Learning Centre website and see the Faculty Development Program information.

The new cohort is starting their first course next week!

 

 

View the Fall 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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